Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jan Shipley [JShipley@lvjusd.k12.ca.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 22, 2012 3:44 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Susan Kinder

Subject: Intrest in Wells Responces

Hilerry,

Here is the answers to my question....

“Do you know of anyone or any groups that have an interest in the wells or have expressed any interest in the wells
since August, 1990”?

Let me know if you need anything further.

Thank you,

Jan Shipley

Construction Supervisor

Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District
C: 925-766-2111

0:925-606-3390

F: 925-606-3327

Email: jshipley@Ivjusd.k12.ca.us
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M. Jamal Fields
Principal, Junction Avenue K-8 School
(925)606-4720 xt 6374
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Great!! | don't ever remember anyone asking about the wells.

Steve Waters; Maintenance Supervisor (been with the District 30 vears)

Jan,
We are not aware of any other groups and persons expressing interest with the test wells.
Mike

Mike Nagel, Director of Maintenance

To the best of our knowledge, the City of Livermore is not aware of any expressed interest of the test wells.



S

David J. Rashé

Permit Center Manager

Acting Building Official

Community Development Department
City of Livermore

(925) 960-4413

(925) 960-4419 fax
www.cityoflivermore.net




